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12/19/18 

Year End Holiday Schedule 

 

Planet Home Lending will be closed for business on Tuesday, December 25, 2018 and Tuesday, 

January 1, 2019.  The U.S. Bond market will close early on Monday, December 24, 2018 and 

Monday, December 31, 2018.        

Best effort locks will be accepted until 2:00 PM ET, on 12/24/18 and 12/31/18 however, requests for 

Jumbo and Non-QM locks must be submitted to Planet by 12:00 PM ET.  Bulk bid tapes must be 

received by Planet’s Mandatory Desk by 12:00 PM ET.  The Planet Lock Desk will be closed after 3 

PM ET. 

Planet will resume its normal operations on Wednesday, December 26, 2018 and again on 

Wednesday, January 2, 2019.    

The Planet Home Lending CORE Seller Portal and all other online systems will be available for 

submitting loans and conditions, etc.  

Please distribute this information to the appropriate individuals within your organization.  

If you have any questions, please contact your Regional Sales Manager. 

 

 

 

 

 


